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September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

The school will close early for students on Wednesday 27th September. This will allow students and staff to 
prepare for our annual Open Evening.  
 

The evening promises to be a real success. There will be a number of performances, a Principal’s address 
and a wide variety of exciting and engaging activities and taster lessons in all of our curriculum areas.  
 
All parents and carers are welcome to attend in addition to the parents of year 5 and year 6 students who are 
considering making an application for a place at Darwen Vale High School for September 2024 or 2025. 
 

The school day will finish at 1.30pm. Any KS4 student who is eligible for free school meals and requires a 
packed lunch must order by Monday morning 25th September by contacting Miss Swimby in the school 
kitchen.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Matthew Little 

Principal 

 


